October 2024

Dear Parents,

Christmas Fair & Mufti and Mad Hair Day

We are delighted to announce that the Christmas Fair will be held on Friday, 13th December 2024,
on the school playgrounds (weather dependent)!

There will be lots of fun-filled stalls and games including (but not limited to):

Food & Refreshments - mulled wine, mulled cider and hot chocolate station.
Raffle

Chocolate Tombola

Wheel of Fortune

Adult Tombola .
Make your own reindeer food

Glitter Tattoos

Sand Art

... and LOTS MORE!

Further details on buying raffle tickets and volunteering will be shared soon - stay tuned!

Mufti & Mad Hair Day - Friday, 25th October

To make this event a success, we need your help! The stalls at the fair require prizes, and to reduce
costs and maximize fundraising potential, the school has kindly agreed to a Mufti and Mad Hair Day
(non-uniform). Instead of a monetary donation, we're asking for the following:

« A bottle for the adult tombola (this can be any bottle, alcohol or non-alcohol). Please make sure
any glass bottles are handled by adults and handed directly to school staff.

« Box of individually wrapped chocolates for the Chocolate Tombola (no nuts)

« Children’s prizes (unused and unopened toys and games)

The more donations we receive, the more money we raise for our school. Feel free to reach out to
family and friends to see if they have anything that may be of use. If you could donate one (or more!)
of the above items, it would make a huge difference and help ensure the event's success!

Other Donations

Generous sponsorships and donations from local businesses significantly help us achieve our
fundraising goals. If you or your business can sponsor a stall or donate a prize for our raffle, we
would be extremely grateful. Please email us to arrange collection or feel free to drop off donations
on Mufti Day, where there will be boxes for donations outside classrooms.

We can't wait to celebrate with you all and make this year's Christmas Fair the best one yet!
Warm regards,

The WISPA Committee

ﬁ Parents of Westfield Infant School (run by WISPA)

E wispacommittee@gmail.com


https://www.facebook.com/share/v4b7fRtDJ74bvcYA/?mibextid=K35XfP

